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Alumni Meeting oft he Leibniz Institute for the Catalysis Inspires 
Former and Current „LIKATlers“ 

 

Last Thursday and Friday (11th/12th of may), the Leibniz Institute for Catalysis (LIKAT) invited its 
"alumni" back to Rostock for the sixth alumni meeting after the pandemic break.  

Numerous former LIKAT members came full of curiosity and used the two-day event to see 
what has become of "their" LIKAT. And they came to refresh former connections and to make 

new contacts. The curiosity on the part of the current LIKAT team was also enormous.  

Due to the great interest, the alumni's contributions spanned both days. It was about the way 
into professional life, career paths, the daily work routine and the effort to reconcile job and 
family. They gave tips here and there for starting a career or even made direct offers of 
employment possible. The current PhD students had the chance to report on new research 

results at LIKAT in a poster session before everyone ended Thursday together with a joint 
barbeque and lively conversations.  

The next alumni meeting is already being planned and will take place in two years. We are 
looking forward to another successful meeting with our alumni! 

 

 

The LIKAT alumni in May 2023 


